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14 February 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 11 ‘Results.Reflect.Revise.’ Evening 
 
As you will be aware, Year 11 students are about to sit their second, and final, set of mock exams 
in the week beginning 10 February. These exams will conclude on Friday 28 February. The details 
of when these mock exams are and how to prepare for them can be found in our Year 11 
Information Booklet here.  
 
Parents and carers will receive the results of these mock exams, as usual, in the tracking report 
in late March, however we would also like to invite you and your Year 11 student(s) to a 
‘Results.Reflect.Revise.’ evening. At this event, Year 11 mock 2 results will be available for the 
first time in ‘summer exam style’ (i.e. in envelopes which can be collected and opened, should 
students wish to, at the event). Students who do not attend, will be able to access their mock 
exams via their Bromcom student portal the following day.  
 
This evening will take place on Thursday 20 March in the School Hall from 5.30pm – 7.00pm. There 
will be a brief introduction from the Head of Year 11, Mrs Gardner, and this will be followed by 
presentations from the directors of English, Maths, and Science, who will discuss and demonstrate 
the most effective ways of revising each of these subjects. We will also cover how RED Review (a 
set of revision strategies which really work) can be applied in options subjects as well.  
 
Students will not only be able to receive their mock 2 results for the first time, but also their Year 
11 hoodies will be available for those students who attend to collect. Students who do not attend, 
will be able to collect their hoodie on Friday 28 March, in the Year 11 assembly.  
 
We hope that this will offer practical strategies and guidance to help you support your children as 
they move closer towards their final exams and look forward to seeing you at this event. 
 
Please complete this online form to inform us if you will be able to attend. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

       
 
 
Miss A Cortizo     Mrs H Gardner 
Deputy Headteacher    Head of Year 11 
 

https://www.theweald.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2683&type=pdf
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